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Supervisor Earl Stewart and Minerals Program Manager Matthew Reece,

The US Forest Service must select the dry stack tailings alternative in the draft supplemental Environmental
Impact Statement for the Kensington Mine. It is the industry-recommended best practice and safest option for
the proposed expansion of the Kensington Mine.

Thank you for your analysis and decision.

Nancy Waterman



